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Opposition to exotic animal ban # 16-1357

1 message

Kimberly Chase <kkgchase@gmail.com> Fri, Apr 14, 2017 at 4:54 PM
To: adam.lid@lacity.org

PLEASE INCLUDE THIS LETTER INTO PUBLIC RECORD TO BE INCLUDED IN ANY HEARING. STUDIES AND OR
REPORTS PERTAINING TO THIS ISSUE.

My name is Kimberly Chase and | attend several animal events. Most recently the open house at the LADWP
Chatsworth Preserve. As a citizen and as a mother | appreciate the educational value that children and adults receive
from these events including safety education and awareness.

| vehemently oppose this ban.

Please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for the time you have afforded me.

Kimberly Chase

Sent from my iPhone

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=155da5b303&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15b6ee3e98d53f38&simI|=15b6ee3e98d53f38
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